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STUDENT ORGANIZATION
PRIVILEGES

• The organization may use the name of Quinnipiac University in
connection with its own name.

• The organization may solicit membership on campus under the
organization’s name.

• The organization may use Quinnipiac facilities for its programs and
meetings in accordance with university policies.

• The organization will be included in the official listing of all graduate
student groups.

• The organization may collaborate with other student organizations or
university departments when sponsoring training and events.

• The organization may request assistance from the Office of Graduate
Student Affairs.


